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Monday  June 15, 2015  
Northborough Trails Committee 
Police Station Meeting Room 

 

Minutes 
Attendees: Bob Mihalek, Forest Lyford, Jim Stein 

 

Guest: Renee Arnold 

 

7:10 p.m.:  Bob opened the meeting. 

 

Minutes for the meeting held on April 20, 2015, were approved. There was no meeting of the Trails Committee in 

May. 

 

Maintenance Topics:  

The committee prepared a list of trails that will need mowing during the summer. Mowing will be done mainly by 

Bob Mihalek, Forest Lyford, and Marielle Stone. 

 

Updates:  

Bob reports that there has been no additional progress by the State on Hop Brook Trails. 

Bob has been in touch with an Eagle Scout candidate who has expressed interest in constructing a bridge across 

Howard Brook on the Mentzer Trail. 

 

Other Topics: 

The committee brainstormed possible trails-related activities as part of the Town’s 250
th

 Anniversary Celebration. 

Suggestions included a race along selected Northborough trails, scavenger hunt, guided hikes, and a video for the 

local access TV.  

 

Meeting adjourned at 8:35  p.m. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Forest Lyford, Recording Secretary 

 

CC Town Clerk; Town Administrator; Conservation Commission 
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